

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

8th December 2023

Dear parents and carers,



Avalon School PE Kit

It has been brought to our attention from a number of parents recently, that there seems to be a sizing / fit issue with the current Avalon PE trousers. We are working with our uniform supplier, Uniformity, to source a better alternative.

However, as it is getting rather cold outdoors and it is unsuitable for children to just be wearing the Avalon PE shorts or skort, we have taken the decision to permit plain black leggings or plain black jogger bottoms to be worn for PE activities, particularly if children are experiencing size / fit issues with the PE trousers.

All other items of regulation uniform and PE kit should be worn as normal. Thank you for your support and co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











